

Sprint – Regulatory Reporting 6391 Sprint Parkway KSOPHT0101-Z2400 Overland Park, KS 66251-Z2400 Office: (913) 762-5929 Fax: (913) 523-8658 Karine M. Hellwig Manager — Regulatory Reporting email: karine.hellwig@sprint.com

August 31, 2012

Ms. Jing Lui Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Annual Lifeline Verification Survey Results for Virgin Mobile USA, L.P.

Dear Ms. Lui:

In light of the 2012 FCC Lifeline Reform Order, Virgin Mobile USA, L.P. respectfully submits that its Annual Lifeline Verification Survey Results will no longer be filed with the Washington UTC by August 31<sup>st</sup> each year. The Reform Order changes the survey requirements from a random sample testing result to a recertification or verification of the Lifeline provider's entire customer base each year by December 31<sup>st</sup>. The subsequent results are due to USAC in January. Virgin Mobile USA, L.P. requests to change the due date of this annual reporting requirement from August to January immediately as well as annually going forward.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact me at (913) 762-5929 or at the address shown above.

Sincerely.

Karine M. Hollwig Karine M. Hellwig